YASS VALLEY MEN'S SHED

NEWSLETTER NO 1 OF 2009

Dear Men.

We have had another most successful visit from the Yass Friendship Group – try to get to the next one – you'll be blown away!

We have had (thanks to Warren Hall) a large patch of ground behind the Shed rotary hoed and it is now ready for any members who fancy a bit of community gardening to claim a plot. Come along and show us how green your fingers really are! If you would like to see what might be in the planning – call Phillip O'Brien 6226 2168.

Paul Haslam has completed a protective cover for the Yass Music Club's new and exotic (not to mention very expensive) Concert Grand Piano. Some fine tuning (boom boom!) to the cover needs to be done as it was built from measurements alone and without the benefit of a "fitting".

Notwithstanding that it is cold at this time of year, we have heating in the shed – so don't be put off visiting simply on account of the weather.

And don't forget, we have our first meeting of the newly elected Committee at 5.30pm on this coming Thursday (see the draft Agenda below). Everyone is welcome. Hope to see you there.

Best regards

Wayne Stuart Membership Secretary 0419 292 022



Yass Valley Men's Shed Inc.

Agenda for Committee Meeting to be held at the Shed at 5.30pm on Thursday 18 June 2009

Opening/welcome			

Opening/weicome

Present

Apologies

Previous Minutes

Correspondence

Chair's Report

Treasurer's Report

Reports by any of the YVMS Groups (Garden, Workshop, Card night, projects undertaken etc)

General Business:-

- Membership status renewals
- Asset Register
- Grants application of monies
- Status of Secretary position
- Shed Finances
- Petty Cash/Float review
- Mutual support proposal with Home Hardware
- Yass Valley Council Council plans for adjoining buildings and land
- Yass Valley Council electricity bills

Any Other Business

Next Meeting